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Extended work hours Saturday 29 January 2022
— Glenwood pedestrian link

Sydney Metro is Australia’s biggest public transport project. Metro North West services started in May 2019,
with 13 stations and 4000 new commuter car parking spaces.

Georgiou Group is delivering the Glenwood pedestrian link.
Works will be undertaken on Saturday 29 January 2022 between 7am and 5pm.

What to expect during these works:

o Delivery vehicles and machinery will require access to the project site at 1 Swansea Court.
e  Some work may result in noise. The project team will limit this wherever possible.
e  Access to nearby residences and driveways will be maintained at all times.

Sydney Metro will continue to undertake work across its projects in accordance with current Government advice,
and will continue to implement social distancing and travel and hygiene measures to protect employees and
members of the community.

Extended weekend work hours were introduced in April 2020 due to COVID-19. They are part of the NSW
Government’s efforts to support the State’s economic recovery, protect the health and safety of the community
and ensure businesses can respond to changing needs.

Thank you for your cooperation while we complete these works.

@ 1800 019 989 Community information line open 24 hours

info@metronorthwest.com.au

Sydney Metro Northwest, PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240

If you need an interpreter, contact TIS National on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 019 989

sydneymetro.info


https://www.sydneymetro.info/

